
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  
 
 
      
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
    
          
 
             
 
 

 
 
 

 

Stillington Primary School 
 

NEWSLETTER NO 2 
Friday 14th September 2018 

 

 
Clubs 

There are still two places left at our after 
school gardening club with Miss Cole on 

Thursdays from 3.30pm to 4.15pm (Year 2 to 
6 children). Please bring a permission slip into 

school if your child would like to go. If you 
need a new club letter, please see Mrs 

Collingwood in the office. 

Before and After School Care 
If you would like your child to attend before 

and after school club please return your 
booking forms no later than Friday of the week 

before so that we can arrange staffing and 
food. Thank you.   

 

‘PANTS’ Amnesty! 
If your child/children came home last year in 
pants borrowed from school, please could you 

send them back (washed!!) as we now have 
none left. Thank you! 

 

  

    GOLDEN BOOK  
Alec Wood – Amazing improvement in behaviour 
–keep it up! 
Harley Wood – Much improved attitude to 
learning. 
Violet Merritt and Romani Pickering – Fantastic 
team work in maths. 
Isobel Bucknall – Excellent effort with 
presentation and handwriting. 
 

CONGRATULATIONS TO YOU ALL 
 

Data Collection Sheets 
Last week we handed out copies of Data 
Collection Sheets containing information we 
hold about your child. Please add any new 
information or alter as necessary. It is 
essential that any new contact details or 
medical information is included. Please return 
your checked form ASAP.  
 

School Photos 
School photographs have been booked for 

Thursday 25th October 2018. There will be an 
opportunity for whole family/sibling group 
photographs as well as individual photos. 

Further details will follow nearer the time. 
 

Open the Book! 
We look forward to welcoming Mrs Price and 
volunteers from local churches into school 

this Friday (21st) for our first Open the Book 
assembly.  Open the Book is a 

storytelling/drama group who re-tell Bible 
stories.  

 

Flu Vaccinations 
Just a quick reminder that the flu 

vaccinations for pupils in Reception to Year 5 
are due to take place on 22nd October at 

school. Consent is now done electronically so 
please visit 

https://www.hdft.nhs.uk/services/childhood-
flu-programme/ and submit the form before 
29th September. Parents who do not wish for 
their children to have the vaccination are still 
asked to complete the form on the link above.  

 

Welcome  
We would like to welcome our new starters 
Eden, Clayton and Harrison who joined us on 

Tuesday. We hope that you all have a wonderful 
time at Stillington Primary School. 

Sugar Mouse Cup 
Our Year 5&6 children are invited to take part 

in the Sugar Mouse Cup on Thursday 20th 
September.  This is a 7-a-side football 

competition against other local schools. Please 
return your letters ASAP if you would like to 

participate.  

Please remember we are now  
a NUT FREE school! 


